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BINGO! 

Find 2 bat boxes at 
Mary Cummings 

Park 

Visit an event on 
the Common Try pickleball Visit an indoor 

museum 

Visit the 
Burlington 

Sculpture Park 

Read or watch one 
of the home 
organization 

recommendations 

Catch the 
entertainers in the 
4th of July parade 

Visit an outdoor 
museum 

Harvest a 
vegetable from 
your summer 

garden 

Recycle those old 
shoes or 

eyeglasses you’ve 
been holding on to 

Take part in a 
library program 

Start Black Earth 
home compost 

pickup 

EASY WIN SPOT 
 

SIGN UP FOR  
THE BUZZ 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.burlington.buzz 

Enjoy an outdoor 
meal 

Go for a walk in 
your neighborhood 

and pick up 10 
pieces of trash 

Visit the Simonds 
Park wading pool 

Share the Buzz 
event calendar 

with a friend 

Spend time with 
someone of a 

different 
generation 

Organize a closet 
or room in your 

house 

Catch a sunset 
from the 

Accessible 
Treehouse at 
Simonds Park 

Make one of the 
featured recipes 

Call one town 
department to ask 

a question 

Email or call your 
Town Meeting 

Members 

Take in a concert 
or kids’ show on 

the Town Common 

Make a donation 
to the food pantry 

 

Send a photo of your completed BINGO card to hello@burlington.buzz by September 8 

and be entered for a prize! 

mailto:hello@burlington.buzz
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BINGO! 
 

Instructions 

• Read and bookmark the Guide to Spring & Summer in Burlington at 

www.burlington.buzz/guide. 

 

• From June1 through September 8, use the Guide and the accompanied 

BINGO card to find tips, activities, and more to live your best life in 

Burlington. Check off each activity in which you participate. 

 

• Post pictures of you and your family enjoying these activities and tag 

@burlingtonbuzz (Facebook/Twitter) or @buzzburlington (Instagram).  

 

• Once you have BINGO, snap a photo of your card and email it to 

hello@burlington.buzz or text it to 781-277-0693. Be sure to include your 

name and a phone number or email address so we can contact you. 

 

• Every BINGO submitted by September 8 will be entered into a drawing for 

prizes ranging from restaurant gift cards to a Buzz gift basket. Each 

horizontal, vertical, or diagonal line will count as a single entry; a full 

BINGO card will count as 15 entries. 

 

Have fun, and GOOD LUCK! 

 

http://www.burlington.buzz/guide
mailto:hello@burlington.buzz

